InterOffice Memorandum
April 17, 2009 

To:

Sara Hoglund/Contracts Administrator
From:

Dan James/Facilities Director
RE:
Change Order #3/Services:  Janitorial, Contract No. 01390-08
_______________________________________________________________________

Approval of Change Order #3 to the contract with James Enterprises for Services:  Janitorial, Contract No. 01390-08, to delete the Courthouse located at 210 S. McDonald and the Annex A facility located at 200 S. McDonald (75,121 square feet at a cost of $4,281.90 per month) effective April 15, 2009.  Secondly, I am requesting approval to add the new Administration Building, 82,692 square feet at a cost of $4,713.44 per month, effective April 16, 2009.  Furthermore allow purchasing agent to execute same. 
If I can be of further assistance please do not hesitate to contact me at extension 5331.
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